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THE FARMERS’ MARKET IN BRAZOS COUNTY
PARKING PROCEDURES

Parking on 21st Street will not begin until about 6:50 am.

Vehicles will enter 21st Street from Bryan Avenue, and will be directed to a parking space by the 
market manager.

Ten foot spaces will be marked off on the roadway for each vehicle to park between.

Move your vehicles forward until they either touch a curb or the edge of the grass.

You must be in a parking space prior to 8:00 am. From 8:00 am until 12:00 pm, the area in the 
middle of 21st Street will become a pedestrian walkway. No vehicles will be allowed in or out of 
that area during that four hour time period.

If you arrive after 8:00 am, or if all spaces on 21st Street are full, the Market Manager will direct 
you to park on Main Street, just South and North of 21st.

If you are need to leave early, please park the on 21st Street, as close to Bryan Avenue as 
possible. This must be arranged with the Market Manager or a board officer.

When directed to set up on Main Street, place your canopy so that the front of your vendor 
space is facing the sidewalk (this way, our customers can walk freely and safely on the sidewalk). 
Place the front two legs of the canopy about a foot from the curb on the sidewalk. The back 
two legs will be in the parking spot on Main Street. Once your vendor area has been set up, 
please park in the vendor parking area.

For the safety of our shoppers, vehicles parked on 21st Street will not be allowed to leave before 
12:00 pm.

Main Street parking is for the convenience of our customers. If you come in two vehicles, the 
second vehicle can park on Main Street or Bryan Avenue to unload their product and move it 
to their setup location. After unloading, those vehicles must be moved to the blocked off 
section of 21st Street, east of Main Street. This section of 21st Street can be accessed by going 
south on Main Street and turning left on 21st Street, there will be an alley on the left that will 
take you to the blocked section of 21st Street.

Vendors pulling trailers will either park on Bryan Avenue or on the blocked off portion of 21st 
Street, east of Main Street

If you have any questions regarding these procedures please contact our 
Market Manager,  (832)585-3427




